
WAKE BRT: NEW BERN AVENUE – STAKEHOLDER MEETING
COMMENT FORM

If you have any comments for the project team regarding the New Bern Avenue BRT project, please provide them below: 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact: 

Mila Vega; BRT Program Project Manager
City or Raleigh
Department of Transportation – Transit  

919.996.4123mila.vega@raleighnc.gov

Raleighnc.gov/BRT
Het Patel, AICP ; BRT Program Assistant Project Manager
City or Raleigh
Department of Transportation – Transit

919.996.5120het.patel@raleighnc.gov


